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El Paso Public Library Seeks Exhibitors, 
Booth Participants and Performers for 
Día de los Niños, Día de los Libros 
Annual Event Promotes Children and Literacy 

EL PASO, Texas— In preparation for the annual Día de los Niños, Día de los 
Libros event, the City of El Paso Public Library is seeking exhibitors, booth 
participants and performers to participate in the family-friendly event that is 
scheduled for April at Washington Park. 
 
Organized by the El Paso Public Library and the Parks and Recreation 
Department, the outdoor event celebrates children, families, and literacy.  
 
The extraordinarily popular event introduces families to community resources. 
Organizations and performers interested in participating are asked to provide 
informative and family-friendly activities or games.  
 
Exhibitors, booth participants, and performers interested in participating in this 
year’s Día de los Niño, Día de los Libros event are encouraged to send an 
email to epplprograms@elpasotexas.gov or call (915) 212-3217. 
 
To learn more about the El Paso Public Library, visit www.elpasolibrary.org.   
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